
                                                               PILLATON PARISH COUNCIL   
                        Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting 6/9/2022 

ATTENDANCE Cllrs, Dolley, Bunkum, Warne, Moore, Ley, Johnson and Floyd.  
APOLOGIES. none. 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST none.  
PUBLIC FORUM 
There were no members of the public present.  
MINUTES  
The minutes of 5th July 2022 Council meeting were accepted unanimously. 
MATTERS ARISING 
SIGNAGE 
a) The Council accepted Cllr Johnson’s kind offer to donate an additional line to the 
new Playing field sign informing visitors to report any problems at the Playing field 
to the Chairman. 
ZIP WIRE 
b) It was noted that the zip wire was the correct length purchased and that the Chair 
and vice Chair had tightened the wire thus improving the performance of the 
equipment. 
SLIDE 
c) The Council believed that there was no requirement to have additional matting at 
the bottom of the slide and that with the end of the unusually dry weather the grass 
would re-establish itself. 
FINANCE 
The Council approved the following payments; £42 to Mr Sticker for playing field 
sign and £45 to Mr Lawson for web hosting. 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS  
1. The Council endorsed the offer of the Playing Field Support Group to pay for an 
independent new risk assessment at the playing field following the installation of 
new equipment. 
2. The Playing Field Support group offered to seek replacement netting for the goal 
posts. 
3. It was noted that the repainting of the telephone box was in progress. 
4. As dedicated WI-Fi connection for the defibrillator had now been installed thanks 
were recorded to Phil Ruby for allowing use of his Wi-Fi for communication to the 
defibrillator up to this point. 
5.The Council decided not to progress with any official Neighbourhood Watch 
scheme as they felt that neighbours already   alerted fellow neighbours of unusual 
activity and that the Police appeared inactive in this field. 
6. The poor state of the road surface at Briars Ryn was noted and would be kept 
under review by the Council,  

Chairman Mr. Dolley................................................... 

  


